
          
     THE PRESIDENT 
            OF THE 
   GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 
 
 
 
 7 May 2019 
 
 
Excellency, 
 

Following the fourth meeting of the Intergovernmental Negotiations (IGN) on        
the question of the equitable representation on and the increase in the membership of              
the Security Council and other matters related to the Security Council, held on 1-2 May,           
I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter from the Co-Chairs of the IGN,                
H.E. Mr. Christian Braun, Permanent Representative of Luxembourg, and                      
H.E. Mrs. Lana Zaki Nusseibeh, Permanent Representative of the United Arab Emirates, 
circulating the document entitled “Revised Elements of Commonality and Issues for 
Further Consideration”. The letter also refers to the fifth meeting of the IGN, to be held 
on 29-30 May, in CR1. 
 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

 
María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
    Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 
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